Comments of the

Internet Committee of

the International Trademark Association (INTA)
on the World Intellectual Property Organization's (WIPO) Proposed Amendments to the UDRP Implementation Rules
The Internet Committee of the International Trademark Association (INTA) is pleased to provide comment on WIPO's proposed amendments to the UDRP implementation rules.
The Committee supports the WIPO proposal to amend the UDRP implementation rules to provide a uniform eUDRP for all Providers. The Committee believes the proposed amendments will produce a more effective, fair and streamlined UDRP process that will better protect the interests and rights of all parties involved in the proceedings. 

As importantly noted by WIPO, the proposed amendments do not alter the Provider’s obligation to provide written notice of the dispute to the Respondent, or change the Provider’s obligation to provide electronic copies of the complaint to the email contacts in the Whois record of the domain name at issue, or to other email addresses as specified by the Respondent.

The Committee believes the eUDRP process will better serve the interests of the public, including those trademark owners and consumers who are targeted and harmed from abusive gTLD domain name registrations, and domain name registrants who register domains for legitimate purposes.  
Thank you for considering our views on this important issue. If you have any questions regarding our submission, please contact External Relations Manager, Claudio DiGangi at: cdigangi@inta.org
About INTA and its Internet Committee

The International Trademark Association (INTA) is a 131 year-old not-for-profit membership association of more than 5,500 trademark owners, from more than 190 countries, dedicated to the support and advancement of trademarks and related intellectual property as elements of fair and effective national and international commerce. Over the last decade, INTA has been a leading voice for trademark owners on the future of the Internet DNS, and it is a founding member of ICANN's Intellectual Property Constituency (IPC). INTA’s Internet Committee consists of over 125 trademark professionals who evaluate treaties, laws, regulations and procedures relating to domain name assignment, use of trademarks on the Internet, and unfair competition on the Internet and develop and advocate policies to advance the balanced protection of trademarks on the Internet.
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